
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

SOUTHBOUND HIGHLAND SCENIC ROAD / CSAH 48 CLOSED AT HIGHWAY 210 

 

Beginning on Monday, May 13th, Highland Scenic Road is planned to be closed to southbound traffic 
from Highway 210 for railroad crossing modifications. The closure is anticipated to last through Friday 
May 17th. A detour route is signed along Inglewood Drive and Foley Road. See the attached figure. 
  
Signing will be in place notifying the public of the construction activities. Please drive with caution in 
the work zone area. 
  
Please contact SEH Consulting Engineer Alex Voit at 218.821.0085 if you have any questions or 

concerns. The 24-hour emergency contact for the construction prime contractor is: Scott 

Hendrickson, Anderson Brothers Construction Company, Project Manager, 218.820.9917. 

 


